
PAKISTAN MISSION TO THE UN UNITED NATIONS 

NEW YORK 

 

*** 
 

Invitation for Financial Proposals for Health Insurance 
 

The Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations, New York invites 

Financial Proposals from well reputable Health Insurance Companies for Medical 

Insurance of its employees. 

 

2. The interested firms may submit their proposals directly or through licensed 

brokers as per Terms of Engagements (to be found on official website of the 

Mission). https://www.pakun.org/  

  

3. Financial Proposals of Medical/Health Coverage can also be submitted by 

hand or via email (Pakistan@pakun.org) directly to Head of Chancery, Permanent 

Mission of Pakistan 8 East 65 Street New York, N.Y. 10065” by 7
th

 March 2025 at 

1600 hours. Bidders/Brokers that are able to quote the most competitive rates of 

Health Insurance along with sufficient flexibility on Explanation of benefits would 

be awarded the contract for the year 2025-2026. 

 

4. For employees census and other information, please contact:  

 

 

Head of Chancery 

Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations 

8 East 65 Street New York, N.Y. 10065 

Phone: 212-879-8600 Ext: 143 

Email address:  pakistan@pakun.org 

 


